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RETRACTION: Inclusion of Speedlogix Inc in
RGF® Environmental Group Press Release

PORT OF PALM BEACH, FL, UNITED STATES, November 22, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- RGF®
Environmental Group, Inc. wishes to issue a correction regarding our press release titled "RGF®
Environmental Group Announces Strategic Acquisition to Expand its Vertical American
Manufacturing," dated June 11, 2024.

The release inferred that Speedlogix Inc was a potential powder coating client of RGF®
Environmental Group. We wish to clarify that Speedlogix Inc is not currently, and has previously
never been, a client of RGF®. We regret this error and any confusion it may have caused.

We are committed to providing accurate information and have reviewed our processes to
prevent such occurrences in the future.

For further questions or concerns, please contact:
Angela Solland

Media Contact

asolland@rgf.com

Angela Solland

RGF Environmental Group Inc
+1 561-848-1826
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/763032519

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors
try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something
we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,
Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable
in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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